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PARENT-TEACHER MEETING 

 

The Department of Electrical Engineering had organized the parent- teacher meeting for 

diploma engineering students. It was organized on October 14, 2023 (Saturday). This meeting 

proved to be very helpful to parents as well as students along with the professors to interact 

with the parents thereby keep the track record of the students. The students are guided 

according to their daily study patterns which brings about a positive change in their thinking 

and practical behavior regarding education and specializing their technical skills. Also, the 

regular attendance of the students is verified and the awareness regarding the same is brought 

to consideration to the respective parent. Discussion regarding the upcoming Mid semester 

examination is done by the department. Under the guidance of Head of department Prof. Niti 

Gupta ma’am, students gained much knowledge and were inspired.   
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